PUBLIC WATER SUPPLY DIST. NO 1
120 EAST THIRD STREET
MARYVILLE, MISSOURI 64468
660/582-5011

November 18, 2011

Dear Water Customer:

Enclosed please find your new rate chart. We ask that you put this new chart with your
billing supply packet. The new rate chart is for water used after NOVEMBER 1, 2011
and needs to be used to calculate your DECEMBER 1, 2011 payment.

Please throw the old rate chart away.

Please remember to read your meter at the beginning of each month in order to calculate
your water usage since the last reading and include this information on the blue
envelope where indicated. Please also inform us of any changes in your mailing address
or phone number.

You may mail your payments or you may use the drop box available at 120 East Third
Street in Maryville.

Thank you for your help with this. If you have any questions, please call 660-582-5011
and we will be happy to assist you.
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